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To whom it may concern: 
 
RE: Carson M. Adams 
 
It is my pleasure to be able to provide this letter of recommendation for Carson Adams. He has 
been an Ophthalmic Medical Assistant at Bellingham Bay Ophthalmology PLLC since May 31, 
2024, and in this time he has shown himself to be an exemplary employee. 
 
Carson instantly showed his leadership capabilities, as he had only one day of training by our 
Lead Medical Assistant before she moved out of state. He jumped right in, mastering the 
diagnostic testing machines and our patient exams protocols all while working on his own with 
Dr. Kim, our physician/owner. From the first day, he showed no hesitation; rather, he revealed how 
much of an initiative-taker he is. 
 
You will find Carson to be an organized multi-tasker who is an independent worker, as well as a 
leader with exceptional mentoring skills. Carson has successfully trained two Medical Assistants 
and has served as our Lead Tech from his first day on the job. His communication skills are 
excellent; he has an easy-going manner that serves him well in all his interactions with our 
patients, his co-workers and our physician. 
 
I have found Carson to be one of the most honorable people that I’ve ever had as an employee. 
The patients love his courteous and respectful manner. His resourcefulness and positive energy 
have impressed us all from day one. He will be missed by myself and all the staff, and we wish 
him all the best. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Wendy J. Fulton, Practice Manager 
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